
February 16, 2015 

To: Madison Alcohol License Review Committee 

Re:  Pasqual’s Cantina East Washington Location 

The Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) council is excited to see Pasqual’s Cantina open in the old 

Fyfe’s building on East Washington Avenue.   Their reputation and record of success in Madison make them a fine 

addition to the neighborhood.    

We support their alcohol license on the conditions that serving is within the hours of operation, ending at 10:00 PM 

on Monday through Wednesday, and 11:00 on Thursday through Sunday.    

If you have any questions or if I can provide any additional information, please let me know.    

Sincerely, 

Patty Prime, president 
Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association 
432 Sidney Steet 
 

 


